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Project Monitoring Division <pmdneda4b@gmail.com> Tue, Dec 21, 2021 at 4:14 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

DIR. MA. LOURDES G. FERRER
Regional Director
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Manila City
 
       ATTENTION:
Mr. Jonas Paolo M. Saludo
                             Mr. John Philip M. Merced
 
 
Dear Director Ferrer:
 
Greetings from Calapan City!
 
The MIMAROPA Regional Project
 Monitoring Committee (RPMC) will conduct a meeting with the
Focal Persons on Regional
Project Monitoring and Evaluation System (RPMES) of the implementing
agencies on
January 13, 2022 through Zoom videoconference. The Zoom details are as follows:
 

Zoom link: https://bit.ly/RPMESfpmeeting
Meeting ID: 868 7015
5645
Passcode: 513896

 
The meeting aims to discuss with
 the users of ProyekTanglaw ways to improve the quality of
submitted input
 forms, and ensure the timely submission of the quarterly RPMES agency
accomplishment reports.
 
In this regard, we would like to
invite your RPMES focal persons, namely Mr. Jonas Paolo M. Saludo
and Mr. John Philip M.
 Merced to this meeting.   Please ask your
 RPMES focal persons to
accomplish the online confirmation slip through
 this link on or before January 5, 2022:
https://forms.gle/Utfb6j8uHw6koeFJ6.  
 
Should you have any clarification,
kindly contact Mr. Roy A. Dimayuga, RPMC Secretary and Chief of
the Project
 Monitoring and Evaluation Division of NEDA MIMAROPA, at (043) 288-6115/0908-876-
5565,
or through email at mimaropa@neda.gov.ph.
 
Thank you and best regards.
 
Truly yours,
 

 
AGUSTIN C. MENDOZA
RPMC Chairperson and
Regional
Director, NEDA MIMAROPA
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